No. 12/101/2015-2Sl
GOVERNMENT OF HARYANA
CHIEF SECRETARY'S OFFICE

PERSONNEL DEPARTMENT

To
The All IAS/HCS Officers in Haryana.

Dated, Chandigarh, the 4™ June, 2015

Subject-  Regarding grant of leave to IASIHCS Officers.
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SirMadam, ,
| am directed to refer to the subject noted above and to say that

State Government has decided that leave application (except casual leave/R.H.)
of the IAS/HCS officers posted at Headquarter i.e. Chandigarh and Panchkula
may be sent through Administrative Secretary concerned.

~ Yours faithfully,
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